BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES
SPECIAL MEETING FEBRUARY 13, 2001

The February Special Meeting of the Birch Run Township Board was called to order at

7:00 PM by Supervisor Earl Schlegel. Also present for the board were Kristine Tanner,
Clerk; Debbie Trevino, Treasurer; David Stewart, Jeff Putnam, Joanne Strahm, Trustees
Ed Magnus-absent. Approximately (25) people were in the audience.

Special public meeting to set recreation grant. A Representative from the Spicer Group
was in attendance to explain the grant procedure.

There was no public comment.

Motion was made by David Stewart and supported by Jeff Putnam to put the recreation

grant on the agenda.
Motion carried 6-0



